
Interoffice Memorandum 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:  File 

FROM:  Dustin Czapla 

DATE:  November 17, 2023 

SUBJECT:  M-2021-039, Haynes Excavation Stockpile, Complaint Investigation/Inspection Report 

On November 14, 2023 the Division received an anonymous complaint regarding this site. The complaint 
expressed concerns regarding potential mining at the property without a permit. I inspected the site on 
November 16, 2023 at approximately 13:00.  

The site is located in Montrose County, on the north side of Ranger Road (38.416799°, -107.883940°). 
The site lies adjacent to the west permit boundary of the South D-20 Pit (M-1992-102).  

In 2021 the Division determined that the activity at the site was not mining. This inspection verified that 
extraction of construction materials is not occurring at the site. Activity at the site appears consistent with 
the information presented in the “Is it Mining” Questionnaire submitted by Todd Haynes on June 1, 2021. 

  

 


